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Complaints/BCH/OPEIU Complaint/Cmts Reconsideration Rqst

VIA FACSIMILE
(604) 734-7009 June 13, 2002

Mr. Leo McGrady, Q.C.
McGrady, Baugh & Whyte
502 – 2695 Granville Street
Vancouver, B.C.   V6H 3H4

Dear Mr. McGrady:

Re:  British Columbia Hydro and Power Authority
Office & Professional Employees’ International Union, Local 378

Request for Reconsideration of Commission Decision and Order No. G-28-02

Further to your June 7, 2002 Application for Reconsideration of Order No. G-28-02 and Reasons for

Decision, the Commission has reviewed your request and establishes a written submission process to

address whether the threshold for reconsideration has been met for each issue disclosed.

B.C. Hydro is to provide comments on the OPEIU Reconsideration Application by Friday, June 21, 2002.

The OPEIU is to provide the Commission with a response to B.C. Hydro’s comments by Friday, June 28,

2002.

Following June 28, 2002, the Commission will determine whether it will proceed with the reconsideration

and the future course of action it will take.

Yours truly,
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